
 
 
 
 
 

Official Construction Update 

  
 

Prospect 

Date 29/10/2021 

 
 

Dear neighbours, 

Below is the latest construction update on the project: Note FRP stands for Form, Reinforcement, Pour 

Week Starting Activity Impact 

04/10/2021 Site re-opened @ 25% Capacity. Formed L22 Managed footpath movements to ensure public safety around the site 

11/10/2021 25% Capacity, FRP L21 + L22 Lobbys Managed footpath movements to ensure public safety around the site 

18/10/2021 25% Capacity, FRP L23 Managed footpath movements to ensure public safety around the site 

25/10/2021 100% Capacity, Formed & Reo to L24 Managed footpath movements to ensure public safety around the site 

Fit Out Window install, Framing & Sheeting, Services Managed delivery’s of items & footpath movements.  

Note  

As always Hutchies aims to ensure our works have minimal disruption to the surrounding neighbourhood and we will continue to 

monitor noise & other impacts that our construction activities might have on the community of Box Hill.  

We thank you for your support of the project and invite you to contact us on the below details if you have any questions or would like to 

share feedback throughout the process. 

Get in touch 

Timothy Ferguson 

Project Manager 

M / 0419 762 437 

E / timothy.ferguson@hutchies.com.au   

Find out more about this project online at hutchies.com.au/projects/residential/prospect 

https://hutchies.com.au/

